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Issue no: 2020/15 

Subject: Mandatory cancellation of the EGPRN Gothenburg meeting because of COVID-19 

pandemic 

 

19/03/2020 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

In light of the ongoing and uncertain situation regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

EGPRN Executive Board has taken the difficult decision to cancel our Spring Meeting, 

which was due to take place in May 7-9th in Gothenburg, Sweden. 

 

This decision was not taken lightly and is based on global travel restrictions, advices re 

gatherings and that many of our members are needed at this time in their home countries 

in order to continue to provide vital medical services to patients. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

EGPRN Executive Board  

 


